
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Service Name: Aspley State School Date: 17/07/2018  Phone: 0412 203 004 

What we’ve been up to in the past fortnight!  

Welcome everyone to the second last term of the school year. Thanks to everyone who came to Vacation Care as it was an 

wonderful two weeks with heaps of activities and excursion. We all enjoyed going to movies to see ‘The Incredibles 2’ going to 

the planetarium, museum and bounce. Heaps of fun!!!  All and all the children at Vacation Care were marvellous. Good to see 

also some of the older children heaping the younger ones in some activities that the holidays provided.  

 

What we have planned for the next fortnight!  

With School back up and running we have a few things instore, Conor has already ask some of the children what they’d like to 

see more of as some ideas and suggestion. Jamie M: Iron beads Aaliyah W: Painting Dominic R: Hall/Group Games Raphael L: 

Football/Soccer Ashton A: Pizza  

 

Service information:  

                                  CCS is here! Changes have been made to your Government Subsidy. 

Did you know that on Monday the 2nd of July the Government’s old fee assistance, CCR and CCB, were replaced with a 

single Child Care Subsidy (CCS). Great news is this new subsidy is available at all Camp Australia services!  

CCS affects the amount of fee assistance each family receives. A few things that will determine a family’s level of Child Care 

Subsidy are: 

• Annual income will determine the percentage of subsidy a family is eligible for, 

• An activity test will determine how many hours of subsidised care families can access, and 

• The type of child care service will determine the hourly rate cap 

 You must confirm your enrolment as soon as possible on the MyGov website: https://my.gov.au/ and confirm your personal 

details. This is what determines how much assistance you will receive.  

Due to CCS being brand new, your details will not automatically roll over from previous years, so to prevent any 

complications please confirm your enrolment otherwise you may not receive any subsidy until you do so.  

You can find more information at: https://www.education.gov.au/ChildCarePackage.  

 

Reminder: To please sign in/out you children when coming into the service, this is extremely important for the safety of the 

child to ensure we know how many children we have in our care.   

Sustainability: Join Gem and the Camp Australia family in Going Green 

Children are continuing to use the recycling bins each session.  

If anyone else has or knows of anyone with chickens or worms we have heaps of scraps to give out.  

 

What to do if your child is absent from After School Care: 

Please remember parents if your child/ren are going to be absent from the service or have gone home sick, please call or send 

us a message on 0412 203 004 or call 1300 105 343. 

 

Have a wonderful term! 

Conor and Team. 
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